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January 2022 

Dear Year 5 Parents 
 
I am pleased to let you know that the 11+ Registration Form is now live on the King Edward VI school 
website – www.kevigs.org   The Registration Form is a Microsoft Form and is submitted directly to 
me.  Once received you will receive an emailed acknowledgement within 14 days. 
 
Also on the website you will find all of the relevant dates for the 11+ process, but for ease, I can tell 
you that the entrance test dates are: 
 
Saturday 17th September 2022 – Verbal Reasoning Paper 
Saturday 24th September 2022 – Non Verbal Reasoning Paper 
 
Your child will be required to attend on both dates.  Times for the test dates will be sent out towards 
the end of August. 
 
Although it is expected that children who have registered with us will be tested on the given dates - 
there may be reasons for your child not being able to attend on the dates given above:   

-  
- a family commitment (holiday/wedding/etc) 
- a school trip 
- illness on the day 

 
This is NOT a problem.  An alternative date(s) will be found, but these cannot be confirmed until 
September 2022.  If your child misses the test on 17th Sept, you will be emailed with an alternative on 
Monday 19th Sept.  If your child misses the test on 24th Sept you will be emailed with an alternative 
on Monday 26th Sept.  Your child will not miss out on sitting the entrance tests. 
 
If your child has any SEN or Medical requirements which may have an impact on them when sitting 
the entrance tests please ensure you email evidence of this directly to me on 
Rhona.adam@kevigs.lincs.sch.uk  
 
Finally – in order to help us with forward planning, I would be grateful if you could register your child 
by 31st March 2022.  This is something we haven’t felt the need to ask parents to do in the past, 
although many of the other local grammar schools have done so.  Please encourage your friends, 
family, neighbours to submit their Registration Form by this date if possible. 
 
I’ll look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Rhona Adam 
Head’s PA and Admissions Officer  
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